Thanks for Your Submissions to the “Quarterly Resource Preview”

Mission Engagement and Support would like to thank you for your submissions to the December 2021 edition of the Quarterly Resource Preview, also known as the QRP. If you would like to see your announcements in context, the current edition is available online here: https://www.pcusa.org/qrp/, with a link to the Spanish translation, https://www.pcusa.org/qrp-es/, accessible from the top of the site. The link to the Korean version, https://www.pcusa.org/qrp-ko/, has been temporarily inactivated while the translation of the December 2021 text is still in process, and will be restored upon completion.

Please note that the URLs for the QRP, QRP-Spanish and QRP-Korean will always remain the same; the sites will just be updated with the text of the most current QRP replacing the former edition.

For those unfamiliar with the QRP, Mission Engagement and Support launched a new communications vehicle this year titled “Quarterly Resource Preview” (QRP), which is emailed by our Mission Engagement Advisors (MEAs) directly to all of their mid council level contacts. The goal of the QRP is to anticipate and promote, with ample lead time, the resources, initiatives, and events of the Presbyterian Mission Agency. Mid council leaders utilize the information in their newsletters and other communications vehicles in order to share such helpful resources with their member congregations. 

Because this is a new and evolving resource, the way that we collect key information for the QRP differs from ministry area to ministry area. In some ministry areas, multiple staff members send in their information for inclusion separately. In other cases, a designated staff person or the ministry area’s communicator makes the submission. 

The deadline for next quarter’s submissions is March 4, 2022, for distribution to mid council leaders by our MEAs the week of March 14, 2022.

Please direct any questions and all submissions to Emily Odom by email.

